
 
 

CLINICAL PATHOLOGIST – IDEXX Laboratories Ltd 
 
IDEXX Laboratories Ltd, the global leader in Veterinary Diagnostics, is seeking a qualified Clinical 
Pathologist to join our team of 24 veterinary professionals serving the UK market. IDEXX Laboratories 
Ltd employs 11 Clinical Pathologists, 8 Anatomic Pathologists and 5 Internal Medicine Specialists and is 
now looking to further expand the UK professional team with a full time qualified Clinical Pathologist to 
be based at our Reference Laboratory in Wetherby, West Yorkshire, UK. 
 
Prospective candidates must hold a recognized qualification in Veterinary Clinical Pathology (ECVCP, 
ACVP, FRCPath) and must have previous working experience in commercial diagnostic laboratories. 
Candidates without a formal qualification in Clinical Pathology but eligible to sit a board exam with the 
relevant colleges will be considered depending on the working experience, particularly if highly 
experienced in cytopathology.  
 
The Clinical Pathology Team is responsible for the examination of cytology specimens, haematology path 
reviews, written interpretation of laboratory results, including microbiology and phone consultations, in 
the areas of clinical pathology and internal medicine for a variety of animal species. The majority of the 
diagnostic work originates from small animals, with a smaller but significant number of equine, large 
animals, avian and exotic specimens. Alongside the Reference Laboratories duties, the Clinical Pathology 
Team is regularly involved in supporting our IDEXX in-house customers with the interpretation of 
laboratory results generated by the IDEXX in-house instruments. Finally, customer education, 
participation in validation studies, and internal training of our technical staff complete the list of 
activities requested for this position.   
 
IDEXX Laboratories is rapidly expanding in Europe and currently employs more than 60 veterinary 
specialists that support 11 Reference Laboratories across countries. Our laboratory in Wetherby 
performs high quality diagnostic work for a variety of animal species, is accredited to the ISO/IEC 
17025:2005 standard for testing laboratories, and employs more than 120 staff including veterinary 
professionals, qualified technicians, management, and clerical staff.  
 
For more information or if you wish to be considered for this opportunity, visit: http://bit.ly/ODOJUF 
 
IDEXX.com – Innovative diagnostics and technologies for better veterinary care and safer food and water 
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